
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Update from 
 

KINGTON ST MICHAEL PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

22 November 2010 

 
 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Speeding remains a key issue, and the Parish Council is working on this.  In particular 
the PC is working towards a 20 mph limit throughout the village. 

 

• The Parish Council is keen to see a footpath put in place on Tor Hill, which is currently 
very dangerous for pedestrians.  Wiltshire Council owns land adjacent to the road and it 

is hoped this can be used for the footpath.  Councillors are in discussions with Wiltshire 

Council about this. 

• Street lighting - A survey of residents has been carried out and 20 lights have been 
identified in the side streets that can be switched off. 

 
 

Projects  
 

 

• Fundraising is underway to obtain two community defibrillator packs for the village, at a 
cost of approximately £4,000 including installation, in co-operation with The 

Community HeartBeat Trust. A response is awaited from WC planning as to whether 

defibrillators may be placed within a conservation area or within a listed building's 

curtilage 

 

• Councillors are meeting with representatives from Westlea Housing to discuss the 
possibility of new housing and parking for existing houses at Westlea’s Honey Knob 

Hill site. 

 

• Allotment requests have been received, and the Council are investigating possible sites. 
 

• Playbuilder Funding – The PC has been notified that there will be funding available and 
will be discussing this project at November’s meeting.. 

 

Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• 18th November – Parish Council meeting, KSM Village Hall, 8pm. 

• 6th November Village Fireworks and Bonfire Night 

 
 
Signed:    C Sutton, Parish  Clerk 

 
Date:  5 November  2010 
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